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Seante Committee On Health Care 

 

The name of your committee is exactly appropriate for how I want people in Oregon 

to be taken Care.  Reading the information, I am filled with concern for people whose 

health has failed to a deteriorating status and yet they cannot really do anything to 

relieve the pain.  Please pass the appropriately named "Compassionate Medical 

Release Reform SB520.  That is who I want Oregon to be - compassionate 

appropriately.  Reading the situations for so many at this stage of their incarceration 

is very agonizing for a co-Oregonian.  I am proud that this legislation is in front of the 

Senate now.    I spent time in meetings with many prisoners who were set for their 

release.  I heard what life can be like inside the prison.  

Please pass SB 520!   

Sincerely,. Jean Eilers 


